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Dear Parent/Carer,

Scottish National Standardised Assessments (SNSA)

As you may be aware from the National Press, last year the Scottish Government introduced National Standardised Assessments (SNSA) in literacy and numeracy at the P1, P4, P7 and S3 stages of your children’s education. The assessments provide teachers with information about the children and young people they work with which, along with the range of other evidence available to them, help them consider the next steps for learning. The assessments do not produce numerical marks, and they are not used to compile league tables of schools.

In the coming term we will be undertaking the assessments with our P1, P4 and P7 classes. The assessments are online in format and will usually be taken as part of normal classroom activities. No assessment outcome information will be sent home, but teachers may refer to them within the normal school reporting cycle or at Parents’ evenings.

If you would like further information about SNSA, there is a section specifically for parents on the SNSA website at:

https://standardisedassessment.gov.scot/parents-and-carers/
If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s participation in the SNSAs, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours Sincerely
Andrea Henderson

Head Teacher
